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Preparations for Chillventa 2022 start with new website 

 

Following the Chillventa eSpecial 2020, and after four years without an 

in-person gathering, the world’s leading exhibition for refrigeration, 

which also covers AC, ventilation and heat pump technology, is being 

planned to again bring together experts from all around the world face-

to-face at Exhibition Centre Nuremberg from 11 to 13 October 2022. As 

usual, the high-calibre Chillventa CONGRESS is planned to take place 

the day before the exhibition, on 10 October 2022. Exhibitors can 

register for the event now. The new Chillventa website offers an 

improved user experience and provides even more focused 

information. 

 

At long last you will be able to network in person again, marvel at innovations 

in live demonstrations, and take advantage of the opportunity for professional 

development. Chillventa will offer all this and more, thanks to its unique 

product display covering the entire spectrum of refrigeration, AC, ventilation 

and heat pump technology. In the trade forums, Chillventa CONGRESS and 

extensive supporting programme the spotlight will be on trending issues like 

energy performance, contributing to the energy revolution, combined cooling 

and heating, and the cooling of data centres. The event will also look at topics 

like the circular economy and the cold chain in the pharmaceutical sector. 

With its extensive range of exhibits, Chillventa presents the entire supply 

chain for the industry with components, systems and applications as well as 

innovations and services for refrigeration, AC, ventilation and heat pumps.  

 

“We are preparing to finally see our exhibition halls back in action again and 

to welcoming the international refrigeration, AC, ventilation and heat pump 

community in person to Nuremberg. We are sure that the kind of platform 

offered by Chillventa is now more in demand than ever and are confident that 

it will build on its successful 2018 round,” says Daniela Heinkel, Director of 

Chillventa at NürnbergMesse. 
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Become an exhibitor now 

Prospective exhibitors can reserve their stand at Chillventa 2022 now. It's 

worth acting quickly because an early bird discount will be available 

until 1 October 2021. For information, please go to: 

www.chillventa.de/en/application 

 

New website for even more focused information 

Chillventa is launching its new website to coincide with the start of 

registration for 2022. It offers an improved user experience and even more 

specific information about all the important issues and facts and figures 

relating to Chillventa. It’s well worth a look: www.chillventa.de 
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